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We have had our yearly AGM and we are delighted to share with you our PTFA 

team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chair Jo Garrod-Spall 

Vice Chair Sarah Oliver 

Treasurer Jo Garrod-Spall 

Secretary  Sarah Oliver  

Other committee members Alicia Charles 

 

 

We would all like to say a huge thank you for all of your continued support at all of 

our events. From parents helping at the events to families and children attending all 

of our events and activities.  

 

It has been amazing to be able to contribute towards the school: 

● £100 to every class towards their education visits to support all families.  

● £10 per child towards their Year 6 hoodie 

● Money to restock the Key Stage 2 books for their reading scheme.  

● We are now continuing to raise funds with a plan to purchase durable play 
equipment for all children, once the new building work is complete.  

 
 

Future Dates 

 

Friday 28th March @12pm Mother’s Day sale. Children can buy a gift at our 

shop for any special ladies in their lives.  

 

 

If you are interested in joining our team then please do let any of us 

know.  

You will be warmly welcomed! 


